
     
  

May 20th 2014 
 

Hello Resident of Langhorne Borough, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are making your curbside recycling program easier and 
more efficient. You have received this 64 gallon recycling cart at no cost to you.  This cart 
should be used for single stream recycling, which means all recyclables can be placed into this 
cart without being separated or bagged.    
 
On the reverse of this letter you will find a full list of recyclable items and non-recyclable 
items.  Please keep these guidelines for future reference.  Please do not place any trash in 
these carts, trash should continue to be placed in your existing trash cans only.  
 
This easy to roll cart will be picked up with a fully automated truck which is more efficient and 
environmentally friendly.   This truck has an automated arm which reaches out to grab and 
dump the cart so we ask that you please make every attempt to place your recycling cart at 
least 3 feet from all other objects like cars, mailboxes and trash containers.   This is so the 
automated truck has enough space to access your container properly.  Also, please place your 
cart curbside with the wheels facing your home.   
 
Please note, if you move or relocate, this cart should not be removed from the property but 
should remain at the residence for the new homeowners as the cart is the property of Leck 
Waste Services.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact our recycling hotline at 
215-756-7975.  Happy Recycling! 
 
 
Kindly,  
Leck Waste Services 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 




